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resource for the cardiac imager and serves as an exceptional reference tool for
understanding the anatomy and disease processes of the heart and coronary
circulatory systems."--Theresa C. McLoud, MD, Dept. of Radiology, Massachusetts
General Hospital, and Professor of Radiology, Harvard Medical School (from the
foreword) Based on the popular review courses of educator and radiologist Dr.
Simeon Abramson, The Complete Guide to Cardiac CT is a timely, hands-on learning
tool—one that will help you master every important aspect of cardiac CT, from
acquisition to interpretation. This unique guide translates complex concepts and
topics into understandable, relevant subject matter and includes contributions
from international leaders in cardiac CT. Designed for the practical, day-to-day
application of cardiac CT, the text also serves as a comprehensive visual resource
more than 1000 laser-precise images and illustrations, all of which reflect the
latest clinical acumen and cardiac imaging technology. FEATURES Focuses on the
recognition, identification, and comprehension of heart and coronary circulatory
pathology Valuable to clinicians at any experience level Logical 4-part
organization consists of: Technology section that encompasses coronary CT
angiography technique, radiation concepts, and successful application of radiation
dose reduction tools—-plus a detailed review of strategies for overcoming
suboptimal examinations, complete with case examples. Coronary Arteries section
that thoroughly examines plaque detection and characterization, stenosis
assessment, stents and bypass grafts, and assessment of coronary artery anomalies.
Beyond the Coronary Arteries details cardiac CT anatomy; myocardial, pericardial
and valvular pathology; electrophysiology applications; and congenital heart
disease in both pediatric and adult populations. Controversial topics focuses on
the utilization of cardiac CT in the acute setting, institution of the triple
rule-out protocol, and anatomic versus physiologic imaging with Rubidium PET/CT/
Helpful pedagogy includes numerous tables, diagrams, figures, and illustrations
Away Down South James C. Cobb 2007-01 From the seventeenth century Cavaliers and
Uncle Tom's Cabin to Civil Rights museums and today's conflicts over the
Confederate flag, here is a brilliant portrait of southern identity, served in an
engaging blend of history, literature, and popular culture. In this insightful
book, written with dry wit and sharp insight, James C. Cobb explains how the South
first came to be seen--and then came to see itself--as a region apart from the
rest of America. As Cobb demonstrates, the legend of the aristocratic Cavalier
origins of southern planter society was nurtured by both northern and southern
writers, only to be challenged by abolitionist critics, black and white. After the
Civil War, defeated and embittered southern whites incorporated the Cavalier myth
into the cult of the "Lost Cause," which supplied the emotional energy for their

Radar Instruction Manual United States. Maritime Administration 2005 Since 1958
the Maritime Administration has continuously conducted instructions in use of
collision avoidance radar for qualified U.S. seafaring personnel and
representatives of interested Federal and State Agencies.Beginning in 1963, to
facilitate the expansion of training capabilities and at the same time to provide
the most modern techniques in training methods, radar simulators were installed in
Maritime Administration?s three region schools.It soon became apparent that to
properly instruct the trainees, even with the advanced equipment, a standardize
up-to-date instruction manual was needed. The first manual was later revised to
serve both as a classroom textbook and as an onboard reference handbook.This newly
updated manual, the fourth revision, in keeping with Maritime Administration
policy, has been restructured to include improved and more effective methods of
plotting techniques for use in Ocean, Great Lakes, Coastwise and Inland Waters
navigation.Robert J. BlackwellAssistant Secretary for Maritime Affairs
Atlantis Betrayed Alyssa Day 2010-09-07 View our feature on Alyssa Day’s Atlantis
Betrayed.Another Warriors of Poseidon novel for romance lovers to dive into...
What could Christophe, powerful Warrior of Poseidon, have in common with Fiona
Campbell, the notorious jewel thief known as the Scarlet Ninja? Answer: The Siren,
a legendary Crown Jewel that Fiona has targeted for her next heist. It's said to
be worth millions, but to Christophe it's invaluable. For the Siren also happens
to be one of the missing jewels from Poseidon's trident. But breaking into the
Tower of London is a two-person job, and Christophe and Fiona must team up to
commit the crime of the century. Watch a Video
Colorado, 1991 1990-08-29
Atkins Made Easy Atkins Health & Medical Information Services 2003-12-16 The Dr
Atkins book which makes it really easy for those revolutionizing their weight and
their health with the programme. It answers all your questions and dispells the
myths. This 2 week starter plan - which includes helpful food lists and recipes is everyone's essential for the new year.
All-American Poem Matthew Dickman 2008 All American Poem embraces the ecstatic
nature of our daily lives. Introduction by Tony Hoagland.
The Complete Guide to Cardiac CT Simeon Abramson 2011-12-07 Acquire a thorough
understanding of cardiac imaging! "I believe radiologists, cardiologists, and
clinicians, as well as trainees, will find The Complete Guide to Cardiac CT to be
an indispensible tool for learning the subject matter....It is practical in
approach, but is solidly grounded in evidence-based medicine with a comprehensive
review of the literature and timely references. The textbook provides an ideal
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determined crusade to rejoin the Union on their own terms. After World War I,
white writers like Ellen Glasgow, William Faulkner and other key figures of
"Southern Renaissance" as well as their African American counterparts in the
"Harlem Renaissance"--Cobb is the first to show the strong links between the two
movements--challenged the New South creed by asking how the grandiose vision of
the South's past could be reconciled with the dismal reality of its present. The
Southern self-image underwent another sea change in the wake of the Civil Rights
movement, when the end of white supremacy shook the old definition of the
"Southern way of life"--but at the same time, African Americans began to examine
their southern roots more openly and embrace their regional, as well as racial,
identity. As the millennium turned, the South confronted a new identity crisis
brought on by global homogenization: if Southern culture is everywhere, has the
New South become the No South? Here then is a major work by one of America's
finest Southern historians, a magisterial synthesis that combines rich scholarship
with provocative new insights into what the South means to southerners and to
America as well.
Analytixz Professor Griff (Musician) 2009 Professor Griff is an internationally
renowned educator, writer, producer, musician, platinum recording/spoken word
artist, and founding member of the pioneering and revolutionary hip hop group
Public Enemy. He draws upon his own extensive entertainment industry experience
and a vast reservoir of historical scholarship and research to deliver this
poignant message.
Axiom Bill Hybels 2008 The best leaders not only lead well but also reflect on
their leadership long enough and thoughtfully enough to articulate the
philosophies that cause them to do so. Whether serving in the marketplace or in
ministry, as executives or rank-and-file employees, as salaried staff or volunteer
servants, good leaders can pinpoint the rationale for their actions and decisions
with the ease of reciting their home address. In Axiom: author Bill Hybels
divulges the God-given convictions that have dictated his leadership strategy for
more than three decades as senior pastor of Willow Creek Community Church.
Oriented toward four key leadership categories ... 1. Vision and strategy
('Promote Shameless Profitability, ' 'Take a Flyer') 2. Teamwork and communication
('Obi-Wan Kenobi Isn't for Hire, ' 'Disagree without Drawing Blood') 3. Activity
and assessment ('Develop a Mole System, ' 'Sweat the Small Stuff') 4. Personal
integrity ('Admit Mistakes, and Your Stock Goes Up, ' 'Fight for Your Family')
...Axiom brokers accessible wisdom from one leader's journey, as well as emboldens
you to nail down the reasons why you lead like you lead.
Atheism, Religion and Enlightenment in Pre-revolutionary Europe Mark Curran 2012
An investigation into the influence of, and reaction to, the atheistic writings of
the baron d'Holbach.
Postcard Sketchbook Tate Publishing, Limited 2013-04-01 Part of the exclusive Tate
Art Materials range, this A6 postcard sketchbook is perfect for miniature
masterpieces. Filled with blank pages with stamp and address space at the back of
each page.
Atheism For Dummies Dale McGowan 2013-02-25 The easy way to understand atheism and
secular philosophy For people seeking a non-religious philosophy of life, as well
as believers with atheist friends, Atheism For Dummies offers an intelligent
exploration of the historical and moral case for atheism. Often wildly
misunderstood, atheism is a secular approach to life based on the understanding
that reality is an arrangement of physical matter, with no consideration of
unverifiable spiritual forces. Atheism For Dummies offers a brief history of
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atheist philosophy and its evolution, explores it as a historical and cultural
movement, covers important historical writings on the subject, and discusses the
nature of ethics and morality in the absence of religion. A simple, yet
intelligent exploration of an often misunderstood philosophy Explores the
differences between explicit and implicit atheism A comprehensive, readable, and
thoroughly unbiased resource As the number of atheists worldwide continues to
grow, this book offers a broad understanding of the subject for those exploring
atheism as an approach to living.
Asynchronous Android Steve Liles 2013-12-24 Concurrent Programming on Android is a
step-by-step guide that builds a complete picture of the concurrency constructs
available on the Android platform. This book is for Android developers who want to
learn about the advanced concepts of Android programming. No prior knowledge of
concurrency and asynchronous programming is required. This book is also targeted
towards Java experts who are new to Android.
Progeny Shaun Hutson 2020-11-05
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Can you imagine what it would be like not to have any memory of your first ten
years of life?

Advanced Engineering Mathematics H. C. Taneja 2010-10-07 The text has been divided
in two volumes: Volume I (Ch. 1-13) & Volume II (Ch. 14-22). In addition to the
review material and some basic topics as discussed in the opening chapter, the
main text in Volume I covers topics on infinite series, differential and integral
calculus, matrices, vector calculus, ordinary differential equations, special
functions and Laplace transforms. Volume II covers topics on complex analysis,
Fourier analysis, partial differential equations and statistics. The present book
has numerous distinguishing features over the already existing books on the same
topic. The chapters have been planned to create interest among the readers to
study and apply the mathematical tools. The subject has been presented in a very
lucid and precise manner with a wide variety of examples and exercises, which
would eventually help the reader for hassle free study.
Secret Garden, Misty Mountain Axel Hütte 2002 Forests full of mystery, gardens
that remain aloof from outside gazes, mountains whose fog-shrouded summits are
hidden in a thick veil--the views of nature that Axel Htte captures in these
photographs are vividly animate and seductive, but ultimately allow nature to
remain sovereign and at a distance. Panoramas of awesome beauty absorb the gaze
and simultaneously put it in its place--nature remains intact and impenetrable.
At the Aquarium Dianne Irving 2009-05-14 Learn all about calculating volume at the
aquarium! Aquarium workers have to understand volume to design the best tanks for
marine animals. Volume helps them determine how much water to put in a tank and
how much food to feed the animals. Readers will learn about this and more, all
while practicing volume calculation and mathematical formulas in a practical and
fun way! With the help of eye-catching images, easy-to-read text, simple practice
problems, clear mathematical charts, and an engaging story, this text will leave
readers entertained and confident in their cubic measurement and STEM skills.
At Home On The Range with a Texas Hunter Henry Chappell 2001-02-15 Bobwhites in
the Texas panhandle, prairie grouse in the Flint Hills of Kansas, Gambel's quail
in New Mexico's arroyos, blue quail on the staked plains, and doves and Mearn's
quail in Arizona. In these lyrical essays, Henry Chappell examines the bonds that
exist between hunter, hunting dog, land, and prey. At Home on the Range with a
Texas Hunter evokes a powerful sense of history and place and never shies from the
responsibilities and ethical struggles every hunter faces.
ASVAB Exam Cram Kalinda Reeves 2009-12-02 ASVAB Exam Cram, Second Edition Kalinda
Reeves Succeed with topical reviews, practice exams, and preparation tools ASVAB
Exam Cram, Second Edition, is the perfect study guide to help you pass the ASVAB
exam. It provides coverage and practice questions for every exam topic. The book
contains an extensive set of practice questions, including 200 printed questions
in two full practice exams. The book covers the critical information you’ll need
to know to score higher on your ASVAB exam! Master all four domains of knowledge
covered on the ASVAB: verbal, math, science/technical, and spatial Accurately
interpret the meaning of paragraphs and of words presented in context Review
essential math, physical science, and biology principles Master the basics of
electricity and electronics Understand the technologies that make automobiles and
other vehicles work Check your knowledge of shop tools, terminology, and
techniques Review and understand basic mechanical and physical principles Practice
for the newest Assembling Objects exam module by recognizing how objects will look
when they are put together
Teaching Synthetic Phonics Rhona Johnston 2014-12-08 The synthetic phonics
approach is used in all primary schools in England. If you are a trainee or
beginning primary school teacher, you need to demonstrate a confidence in the

Jake Howard knows how that feels. He's a successful psychiatrist and writer. He
has an apparently adoring lover and the respect of his peers. But he also has a
huge gap where his childhood memories should be. What's more, Jake is tormented
by the worst kind of nightmares. Nightmares he's not even sure are his.
Tormented by dreams and visions that threaten his sanity, he must find their
source in order to understand and banish them.
His hunt will take him to a run-down seaside town, to the place where he was
raised and also forty years back in time, to what he must confront to release
himself from the grip of the visions and also to discover the hidden memories.
However, he will discover things about himself he did not dare imagine.
really didn't want to know.

Things he

And he will also discover that not everyone is what they appear to be. Those
revelations will expose a darkness and horror that no one should have to confront.
Sometimes a lie is preferable.
Some truth is best left undiscovered...
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teaching of phonics to meet the Teachers' Standards and gain QTS. This is a
practical, up-to-date guide to teaching children to read using synthetic phonics.
It helps you to understand the theory behind phonics and how children's learning
of reading can develop. It gives you practical teaching strategies and outlines
how you can assess and diagnose reading problems. This second edition has been
updated to include new chapters on the new Phonics Check in year 1 and overviews
of popular phonics schemes used in England and Scotland.
Financial Management for Decision Making Harold Bierman 2003 Provides a
comprehensive introduction to corporate finance. This is a reprint
At the Duke's Service Carole Mortimer 2009-08-01 The last thing Alexander St.
Claire, Duke of Stourbridge, expected was Angelina Hawkins arriving on his
doorstep ready to become his mistress! He thought his ward was a little girl, not
a beautiful and bold young woman with uncanny knowledge of the arts of seduction.
Alexander knows he should resist, for it would be only too easy to lose himself in
her forever...
Algorithmic Foundations of Robotics IX David Hsu 2010-11-18 Robotics is at the
cusp of dramatic transformation. Increasingly complex robots with unprecedented
autonomy are finding new applications, from medical surgery, to construction, to
home services. Against this background, the algorithmic foundations of robotics
are becoming more crucial than ever, in order to build robots that are fast, safe,
reliable, and adaptive. Algorithms enable robots to perceive, plan, control, and
learn. The design and analysis of robot algorithms raise new fundamental questions
that span computer science, electrical engineering, mechanical engineering, and
mathematics. These algorithms are also finding applications beyond robotics, for
example, in modeling molecular motion and creating digital characters for video
games and architectural simulation. The Workshop on Algorithmic Foundations of
Robotics (WAFR) is a highly selective meeting of leading researchers in the field
of robot algorithms. Since its creation in 1994, it has published some of the
field’s most important and lasting contributions. This book contains the
proceedings of the 9th WAFR, held on December 13-15, 2010 at the National
University of Singapore. The 24 papers included in this book span a wide variety
of topics from new theoretical insights to novel applications.
C for Programmers with an Introduction to C11 Paul Deitel 2013-04-19 The
professional programmer’s Deitel® guide to procedural programming in C through 130
working code examples Written for programmers with a background in high-level
language programming, this book applies the Deitel signature live-code approach to
teaching the C language and the C Standard Library. The book presents the concepts
in the context of fully tested programs, complete with syntax shading, code
highlighting, code walkthroughs and program outputs. The book features
approximately 5,000 lines of proven C code and hundreds of savvy tips that will
help you build robust applications. Start with an introduction to C, then rapidly
move on to more advanced topics, including building custom data structures, the
Standard Library, select features of the new C11 standard such as multithreading
to help you write high-performance applications for today’s multicore systems, and
secure C programming sections that show you how to write software that is more
robust and less vulnerable. You’ll enjoy the Deitels’ classic treatment of
procedural programming. When you’re finished, you’ll have everything you need to
start building industrial-strength C applications. Practical, example-rich
coverage of: C programming fundamentals Compiling and debugging with GNU gcc and
gdb, and Visual C++® Key new C11 standard features: Type generic expressions,
anonymous structures and unions, memory alignment, enhanced Unicode® support,
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_Static_assert, quick_exit and at_quick_exit, _Noreturn function specifier, C11
headers C11 multithreading for enhanced performance on today’s multicore systems
Secure C Programming sections Data structures, searching and sorting Order of
evaluation issues, preprocessor Designated initializers, compound literals, bool
type, complex numbers, variable-length arrays, restricted pointers, type generic
math, inline functions, and more. Visit www.deitel.com For information on Deitel’s
Dive Into® Series programming training courses delivered at organizations
worldwide visit www.deitel.com/training or write to deitel@deitel.com Download
code examples To receive updates for this book, subscribe to the free DEITEL® BUZZ
ONLINE e-mail newsletter at www.deitel.com/newsletter/subscribe.html Join the
Deitel social networking communities on Facebook® at facebook.com/DeitelFan ,
Twitter® @deitel, LinkedIn® at bit.ly/DeitelLinkedIn and Google+™ at
gplus.to/Deitel
Introduction to English Phonetics Richard Ogden 2017-02-06 The second edition of
this distinguished textbook introduces undergraduates to the concepts, terminology
and representations needed for an understanding of how English is pronounced
around the world. Assuming no prior knowledge, this textbook guides the reader
through the vocal tract and explains how the sounds of speech are made, offering
an accessible and expanded introduction to areas including transcription, vowels
and acoustic analysis. As far as possible, it uses naturally-occurring
conversational speech so that readers are familiar with the details of everyday
talk (and not just the careful pronunciations presented in dictionaries.) The book
also includes a new concluding chapter that works through a piece of spoken data
to show the reader how a more complete phonetic analysis can be conducted.
Examples are taken from around the English-speaking world, including North
America, Australia, New Zealand and varieties of British English. The book takes
an open-minded approach to what sounds of English might be significant for making
meaning, and highlights the significance of word meaning, morphology,
sociolinguistics and conversational interaction in phonetic analysis.
Bass Drum Control Solos Colin Bailey 2002 Miscellaneous Percussion Music - Mixed
Levels
Away Off Shore Nathaniel Philbrick 2011-04-26 A book about a tiny island with a
huge history, from the New York Times bestselling author of Valiant Ambition and
In the Hurricane's Eye. “For everyone who loves Nantucket Island this is the
indispensable book.” —Russell Baker In his first book of history, Nathaniel
Philbrick reveals the people and the stories behind what was once the whaling
capital of the world. Beyond its charm, quaint local traditions, and whaling
yarns, Philbrick explores the origins of Nantucket in this comprehensive history.
From the English settlers who thought they were purchasing a “Native American
ghost town” but actually found a fully realized society, through the rise and fall
of the then thriving whaling industry, the story of Nantucket is a truly unique
chapter of American history.
Away Jane Urquhart 2014-09-18 A stunning, evocative novel set in Ireland and
Canada, Away traces a family's complex and layered past. The narrative unfolds
with shimmering clarity, and takes us from the harsh northern Irish coast in the
1840s to the quarantine stations at Grosse Isle and the barely hospitable land of
the Canadian Shield; from the flourishing town of Port Hope to the flooded streets
of Montreal; from Ottawa at the time of Confederation to a large-windowed house at
the edge of a Great Lake during the present day. Graceful and moving, Away unites
the personal and the political as it explores the most private, often darkest
corners of our emotions where the things that root us to ourselves endure.
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Powerful, intricate, lyrical, Away is an unforgettable novel.
Atherosclerosis and Oxidant Stress: A New Perspective Jordan L Holtzman 2007-11-26
Vascular injury is initiated by oxidant injury to the vessel wall. This volume is
organized around the role of oxidant damage in this disease process and provides a
collection of the most recent studies, representing various disciplines that can
serve as the basis for further improvements in our understanding and control of
cardiovascular and cerebral vascular disease.
Afterburn and Aftershock Sylvia Day 2014 Collects together two sizzling romance
tales first published electronically in the Cosmo Red Hot Reads From Harlequin
program. (romance).
The Gospel of Thomas Stevan L. Davies 2003 A new, intriguing and subtly different
portrait of Jesus
Quality Chess Puzzle Book John Shaw 2009-11-15 When I decided to make a chess
puzzle book I had many ideas in mind: The puzzles should be challenging but not so
difficult that a chessboard is needed they can be solved on the train, plane or
wherever you happen to be when you have a few minutes to spare. The positions
should be educational with some instructive point to the solution. I have
generally stuck to that, but I also selected many puzzles just because they were
fun. The positions are all from fairly recent games, so that the reader will not
have seen them before in older puzzle books. John Shaw is a chess grandmaster who
has been Scottish Chess Champion three times.
Waterfalls of Malaysia 1989
Atlantic Republic Paul Giles 2006-11-23 Publisher description
Swing Your Sword Mike Leach 2011-07-07 Newly-minted Mississippi State head coach
Mike Leach tells his captivating story––from rural Wyoming to law school to the
upper echelons of the SEC. SWING YOUR SWORD is the first ever book by one of the
most fascinating and successful coaches in sports today. A maverick who took an
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unlikely path to coaching through law school, Mike Leach talks about his
unorthodox approach to coaching and the choices that have brought him success
throughout his career. A lover of the game who started creating formations and
drawing his own plays as a kid, Leach took his Texas Tech Red Raiders to numerous
bowl games, achieving the #2 slot in national rankings and being voted 2008 Coach
of the Year before being unceremoniously fired at the end of the 2009 season. The
scandalous nature of his dismissal created a media frenzy and began a personal
battle between Leach and his accusers that remains unresolved.
At The Spaniard's Convenience Margaret Mayo 2007-01-01 When Lucio Masterton
discovers that he has a daughter, the Spaniard takes immediate action. He
confronts Kirstie Rivers, the girl's mother, who he is sure has deceived him! But
Kirstie believes that Lucio loves only money. She's been hurt badly by the
billionaire and is determined that her daughter won't suffer the same fate.
However, under the Spanish sun, Kirstie finds she is being ruthlessly pursued by
Lucio, who will stop at nothing to take what he feels is his….
Asymmetric Synthesis with Chemical and Biological Methods Dieter Enders 2007-04-09
This volume provides insight into stoichiometric and catalytic reactions in the
field of asymmetric synthesis with chemical and biological methods, focusing on
the synthesis of natural and bioactive compounds, and both chemical and biological
methods of catalysis. It includes investigation of biotechnical aspects also.
Color and Human Response Faber Birren 1991-01-16 Blends Historical and scientific
case studies to explain the symbolism, biological, visual, and aesthetic responses
to color
Awed to Heaven, Rooted in Earth Walter Brueggemann 2002-12-01 A collection of
startlingly fresh and meaningful prayers, from Walter Brueggemann, a leading
Christian thinker and scholar.
Semiotics of Poetry Michael Riffaterre 1980-01-01
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